
 United Nations  S/2017/7 

  

Security Council  
Distr.: General 

6 January 2017 

 

Original: English 

 

 

17-00200 (E)    090117     

*1700200*  
 

  Letter dated 5 January 2017 from the Permanent Representative 

of the Sudan addressed to the President of the Security Council  
 

 

 Upon instructions from my Government, I have the honour to inform you that 

the Government of the Sudan wishes to have retained on the list of matters of which 

the Security Council is seized item 56 in paragraph 3 of the summary statement by 

the Secretary-General on matters of which the Security Council is seized and on the 

stage reached in their consideration (S/2017/10), namely, the item entitled “Letter 

dated 20 February 1958 from the representative of the Sudan addressed to the 

Secretary-General” (S/3963).  

 I should be grateful if you would have the present letter circulated as a 

document of the Security Council.  

 

 

(Signed) Omer Dahab Fadl Mohamed 

Permanent Representative 

 

http://undocs.org/S/2017/10
http://undocs.org/S/3963

